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From:                              Maria Santos 
Sent:                               Tuesday, July 12, 2011 2:18 PM
To:                                   CommServ
Subject:                          Redistricting
 
 
Honorable Commissioner:
 
My name is Maria Santos and I have been a resident of Rowland Heights since November of 1985.  I have enjoyed
living here and 
have raised my family, supported the community and have come to love this area.
 
I am writing this letter to urge you to keep Rowland Heights in District 4 under the Supervision of Don Knabe.  I so
appreciate that
Supervisor Don Knabe has had a local field office in Rowland Heights for many years.  There is nothing quite like
having somone 
to represent our community and to know that we can actually walk into his office if we have a problem.  Supervisor
Don Knabe has
a Field Deputy, Dick Simmons, who is always available to the public. 
 
One of the reasons that my husband and I have lived so comfortably is because we have had  local representation.  We
urge you to
keep this local representation available to us.  Again, I urge to keep Rowland Heights in District 4 under the
Supervision of Don Knabe
and his Field Deputy.
 
I appreciate your consideration.
 
Respectfully submitted,
 
Maria Santos
Long term resident
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